MOSS HALL NURSERY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
December 2017
Dear Parents/Carers
As we get near to the end of term, I am delighted to see how well the children are doing and noticing the progress they have all made since joining us at Moss Hall.

I hope you have all enjoyed the opportunity to meet with your child’s key person to plan for his or her “special week”.

We have a number of special events planned for the children over the next few weeks.

Christmas Celebration

On Tuesday 19th December we would like to ask parents/carers to join us to celebrate Christmas at the nursery.

On that day children with afternoon places are asked to attend in the morning instead. They should arrive between 8.45 and 9.05 and be collected at 11.45. 

Children with morning places or core day places should attend as usual.

There will be refreshments available for parents/carers from 9.00 am and at 9.30 am we would like you to join us in our garden for a festive concert. This will last for no longer than half an hour. We advise you to dress appropriately in warm outdoor clothes.
After the concert children will be having a party in their rooms. You will be asked to make a small contribution of food, cups, plates etc to this. We are hoping for a visit from a special visitor!
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Wednesday 13th December
Core day children will be having a Christmas dinner.

Friday 15th December

Festive Jumper Day; we are inviting children to come to nursery wearing a festive jumper and to make a donation to Save The Children.

Monday 18th December

Theatre Trip – The Tiger Who Came to Tea

Tuesday 19th December 

Christmas Celebration

Wednesday 20th December

Last Day of Term

Thursday 4th January

First day back for children.
Festive Raffle

Raffle tickets for a chance to win our Festive Hampers are on sale now. Tickets are £1 each or £3 for a strip.
Celebrations

Moss Hall Nursery has a multicultural intake and we appreciate that our families celebrate many different days.

Some parents have agreed to come into Blue Class to help celebrate Hannukah.

Please speak to your child’s key person if you would like to come in to nursery to help us celebrate any special days with you. Staff will always welcome your input and enjoy learning about our families.

Dressing for Winter Weather
As the weather becomes wintry please ensure your child has a warm coat, hat and gloves for outdoor play. We are outside in all weathers. Children are not permitted to wear scarves outdoors because of the risk of them getting caught when climbing.

We still need spare clothes for changing children when they get wet or dirty at nursery, and would be grateful for any clothes your child has outgrown.

Parent Surveys

Many thanks for all the responses to our recent surveys about Breakfast and Tea Club and about the settling in process.

We are analysing the feedback and will respond in the New Year.

Goodbye and Good Luck to Ula

At the end of term we will be saying goodbye to Ula who currently works in Blue class, as well as in the Breakfast and Tea Clubs. Ula has decided to pursue a different career after many years in childcare. We are sorry to lose her but wish her all the best in her future plans.
We have successfully recruited a new Early Years Educator and will let you have more information once all necessary checks have taken place.

A Big Thank You to Homebase, Finchley, for the kind donation of a Christmas tree to the nursery.

Important Reminder
The car park is only for the use of staff and official visitors to the nursery.

Parents may not use the car park except where they or their child has a disability.

We thank you for your cooperation in keeping the children safe.
